{ Inbox EHS Masking Enf...
Edina High School

01/24/2022

Good Afternoon EHS Families,

| wanted you to be aware that as we
begin semester 2, we are ramping up
our enforcement of the EPS indoor
mask mandate. See the video below
that was shared with students and
staff today as we are determined to
stay open and in person at EHS!
Thank you for your ongoing

support.

Sincerely,
Andy Beaton
Principal

https://www.loom.com/share/
cdaeeec69d654c2390a5d02c8e9653e
a

Buenas tardes familias de EHS
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